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RE: Edurio Parents’ Survey – carried out Summer Term 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
I wanted to write and thank you for your time and effort in completing our annual parents’ survey, 
which has been carried out across all schools in the Greenheart Learning Partnership this summer. 
 
I was delighted to read your thoughts, comments and ideas for continuing to move Woodhouse 
forward, and as a leadership team at school, we have considered these carefully.  Within our school 
we had a fantastic response rate to the survey, which meant that we got an excellent cross-section 
of our school in the responses.  All classes were well represented and together the results give a 
clear picture of our school from a parents point of view.  Thank you for taking the time to respond. 
 
I have a bit of work to share with you about how being part of the Greenheart Learning Partnership 
(GLP) benefits our school and our children, and I will think about how we can do this throughout the 
coming year.  GLP provides support with many of the aspects of school which you as parents might 
not see, such as: our Finances, Human Resources and recruitment, Training and development, and 
School Improvement.  I’ll do better to share what we do when I can.  A good example from this 
summer is the great new playground markings, which were installed by GLP through some grant 
funding across our Partnership. 
 
Thanks again for your contributions and thoughts. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mr Oliver Wilson 
Head Teacher 
Woodhouse Primary Academy 
 


